SURVEY FOR PARENTS AND KIDS

Researchers at the University of Western
Australia are looking for parents with
children or teens between the ages of

8 and 16 to help us find out more about
the relationship between the personality
trait, narcissism, and children’'s emerging
understanding of who they are (their
sense of self and self-esteem).

The survey can be done over the internet
and at home, and it takes about twenty
minutes of your time (10 mins parents,

15 mins children). Parents are given the
opportunity to enter a draw to win one of
twenty $50 gift certificates to Coles/Myer.

To participate go to:

www.tinyurl.com/SSBParents

For more information please contact

| Kate Derry at 6488 3259.




